Family Outreach Worker
Wald Centre
Tullynavall Road
Cullyhanna
028 30 861 220
077889972361
 
From: Amie Cumiskey 
Sent: 11 November 2022 11:44
To: cwoods407@c2kni.net
Subject: Winter food relief for families - Rural Health Partnership, Cullyhanna
 
Dear Principal 
 
I am contacting you as the Family Outreach Worker for the Rural Health Partnership (RHP) 
 
RHP are due funding in partnership with NMDDC and the Department of Communities to support individuals and families who find themselves in a vulnerable position due to the cost of living crisis.  It is anticipated this will be on a short-term basis to provide help over the winter months.
 
This funding will enable us to support people and families by providing food either via hot meals or through the provision of a basic grocery pack as needed.  We are currently working on a precise method of delivery and would be very grateful for any input you may have regarding this.
 
To ascertain those who may be in need, I am contacting local schools to ask if they would be willing to work with us by giving information so that we can provide foodstuffs.   To maintain confidentiality, we could arrange packages to be left at school and would not require sharing of personal information; families can also work directly through our organisation, whichever is preferable for them.
 
If you have any thoughts or feedback, I would be delighted to hear from you
 
Kind regards 
 
Amie Cumiskey
 
 
Amie Cumiskey
Rural Health Partnership
WALD Centre
Tullynavall Road
Cullyhanna
028 30 861 220
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